[bookmark: _GoBack]“As I said before, the final greater sage-grouse land-use plans are not a win for Nevada – new restrictions on over sixteen million acres in our state alone pose a threat to our western way of life,” said Senator Dean Heller.  “I support efforts to stop these unnecessary regulations in their tracks and allow rural Nevada to thrive economically.”  

